
Dear Parents, 

DPPS is seeking some enthusiastic mums and dads to lend us a hand as a school 
volunteer! 

Volunteers really bring the school to life, and with so many roles that need filling we need 
as many hands as we can. You don’t need to have experience or special skills (though we’d 
love to know if you do) and you don’t need to be available more than once (but if you are, 
that’d be awesome).  

Really, we just need your willingness and excitement to be involved! In return you’ll meet 
some amazing new people, and perhaps some wonderful new friends and most 
importantly help make our school an amazing learning environment.  

Please indicate below where you would like help out and we will be in touch with 
further information; 

 Bay Run Fundraiser 

Taking place on Sunday 9 August, our school’s BayRun is a terrific running event for 
all ages, attracting people from the inner west and beyond. We hold three races on 
the day; the 7km race, 2km primary school’s challenge and even a dog’s 
race! Volunteers roles are varied eg. organising and promoting the event as well as 
helping out on the day. 

 MultiLit Reading Program 

Is an intensive reading program designed to increase children’s progress in reading 
accuracy, fluency and comprehension. Volunteers are required for 1 hour per 
week. 

 Trivia Night Fundraiser 

A themed event with hilarious games, gorgeous prizes - and a spot of 
trivia! Volunteers are needed to help seek prize donations and assist with 
organising the event.  

 Scholastic Book Club Coordinator 

One person is required to coordinate the distribution of catalogues and book 
orders to classrooms each term.  

Please return this form to your classroom teacher by Friday 6 March 2020 

Name: 

 

Child’s Name:                      Class: 

Contact Number: 

 

Contact Email: 

 

If you have questions? Send a message to karlysmith@bigpond.com 


